Jail Visitation:

This notice serves to provide you with an update about how the Albemarle-Charlottesville Regional jail is
choosing to respond to the public health needs of the coronavirus. Our agency wants you to know that
the wellbeing of the inmates as well as the staff and volunteers who serve are of top priority to us. At
this time, the Albemarle Charlottesville Regional Jail is limiting guest entry into the facility.

All Inmate visitation will be suspended this week effective 3/12/2020 until further notice.
Superintendent Martin Kumer along with his Command Staff will be re-assessing the situation weekly
using the CDC’s most recent updates while evaluating facility safety and security needs to determine
when we will be able to resume visitation.

In order to help you stay in contact by with your loved one by placing funds on an their Inmate account,
talking to them on the telephone, sending/receiving emails, or ordering canteen on their behalf, we
encourage you to visit the Accounts, Canteen and Communication pages under Inmate Information tab
here on our website.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we
continue to keep an eye on the evolving status of this situation.
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